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Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration

As lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act, the Port of Stockton is
providing this Notice of Intent to adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration (MND)
assessing the potential environmental effects associated with the following project:

Port of Stockton Rail Bridge Replacement and Rail Improvements Project

The proposed project is located in the East and West Complexes of the Port of Stockton
in Stockton, California.

The proposed project involves replacement of a functionally obsolete rail bridge and
construction of a new lead track to increase the overall efficiency of train operations within the
Port of Stockton. The Initial Study (IS)/MND is available for review at the Port of Stockton
(2201 West Washington Street, Stockton, California 95203), and an electronic copy of the
IS/MND is available for review at https://www.portofstockton.com/cega-documents/. The
review period begins June 25, 2021, and ends July 26, 2021. The Port is holding a virtual public
meeting for the project on Wednesday, July 14, 2021, with presentations at 4:00 p.m. and
5:00 p.m.; the meeting will conclude at 6:00 p.m. Information on how to register for the meeting

is available at https://www.portofstockton.com/ceqa-documents/. Please submit your

comments on the IS/MND by email to cega@stocktonport.com or by mail to Jason Cashman,
Environmental Manager, Port of Stockton, 2201 West Washington Street, Stockton, California
95203.

Emails must be received by July 26, 2021. Comment letters must be postmarked by

July 26, 2021. If you have any questions, please contact Jason Cashman by email (above) or
phone at (209) 946-0246.
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